
 

 

BAI/CIRCULAR/2023-205        10TH June 2023 

 

 
ALL AFFILIATED STATE ASSOCIATION 

BAI 

 
 

SUB: Regarding the Indian Jr. Team players selected for the Badminton Asia Jr. Championships- 
Yogyakarta, Indonesia 7th-16th July 2023 

 
 

Dear All, 
 
This is to inform you that the BAI will follow the Guidelines and SOP on Age related issues 
prepared and published by the Badminton Association of India on 06.06.2023. Since the Indian 
Badminton Team (Jr.) selected to participate in the Badminton Asia Jr. Championships- Yogyakarta, 
Indonesia 7th-16th July 2023 is funded through the Assistance to NSF Scheme, 2022, the BAI will 
follow the various norms and guidelines with respect to age verification during the National Camp 
which will be held from 22nd June to 4th July 2023.  
 
You are also requested to kindly pay attention to the directions received from the Sports Authority of 
India (SAI) in this regard (Annexure). You are requested to inform the players from your respective 
state regarding the same. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

                                                                                                              

(Sanjay Mishra) 

Secretary General, BAI 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Annexure 

 

 

 

 


